Department of Energy
Washington, DC 20585

October 17, 2012

OLM-LEK-2012-110

RECEIVED

Mr. Don Coram, President

Gold Eagle Mining, Inc. DCT 24 7

P.O. Box 3007 GRAND JUNC 1o

Montrose, CO 81401 D'V'SK'JN%%U OrFIce
RECLAMATION MINING & SAFETY

Subject: Notice of Concern for DOE Uranium Lease Tracts C-JD-5 and C-SR-13

Reference: CDRMS Letter Dated October 9, 2012—Notice of Incomplete Environmental
Protection Plan (EPP) Submittal

Dear Mr. Coram:

The U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) has received a copy of the referenced letter sent to you by
the Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (CDRMS) concerning your state permits
for mining operations located on DOE Lease Tracts C-JD-5 and C-SR-13.

Please be advised that failure to comply with CDRMS’ requirements (submit the required
information, as specified in the letter) could place you in violation of Article XI of your Lease
Agreements for the two respective lease tracts. DOE admonishes you to give this issue your
immediate attention so that it can be resolved to everyone’s satisfaction.

Please contact me at (720) 880-4338, or Mr. Ed Cotter of my contractor staff at (970) 248-6056, if
you have questions concerning this matter. Please send any correspondence to:

U.S. Department of Energy
Office of Legacy Management
2597 Legacy Way

Grand Junction, CO 81503

Sincerely,
o Laura E. Kilpatrick
(net B 2012.1007
- 14:14:24 -06'00'
Dr. Laura E. Kilpatrick
Senior Realty Officer

cc:
M. McHugh, Gold Eagle Mining, Inc.
R. Means, CDRMS, Grand Junction
Project File (E. Cotter)
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